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24 May 2004
The Secretary 

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

E-mail: corporations.joint@aph.gov.au
Dear Secretary,

Inquiry into Corporations Amendments Regulations 

The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia Ltd. (ASFA) makes this submission to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services on its inquiry into the Corporations Amendments Regulations (“batch 6 and draft batches 7 and 8”).  

ASFA welcomes the opportunity to provide comment to the Committee on these issues, and in particular on the issue of fee disclosure within superannuation fund PDSs.  ASFA believes giving consumers a single bottom line figure is critical for consumers to make an informed decision of joining a superannuation fund.  Our work on this matter has been heavily informed by our research in this area, both the consumer comprehension work undertaken by Ageing Agendas as well as the more recent work by ASFA/Chant West on fees.  Enclosed is a draft working model for achieving single bottom line fee comparisons plus ASFA’s objectives and principals for fee disclosure.  Also attached is our January 2004 submission to Treasury on the batch 8 draft regulations.

If you have any questions or comments on the items raised in this submission, please feel free to contact Ross Clare or Brad Pragnell on 02 9264 9300.

Yours sincerely,

Philippa Smith

Chief Executive Officer

The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia Limited ABN 29 002 786 290 ACN 002 786 290

ASFA Website: www.superannuation.asn.au


